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TO:  Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Ann Campbell, Mayor 
 
DATE: October 9, 2998 
 
SUBJECT: Appointments to Student Affairs Commission 
 
 
 
Jeri Prescott and Fern Kupfer have served on the Student Affairs Commission as neighborhood 
representatives.  Their terms of office expired on September 1, 2009.  Both Jeri and Fern have 
indicated their willingness to be reappointed to another term. 
 
Also, there is an existing vacancy that needs to be filled by a member of the Young Professionals 
Association or the Ames Jaycees.  Barry Green has agreed to serve on the Commission in this 
capacity. 
 
Therefore, I recommend that the City Council reappoint Neighborhood Representatives Jeri 
Prescott and Fern Kupfer for two years on the Student Affairs Commission.  I further 
recommend that Barry Green of the Young Professionals Association be appointed to this 
Commission for a two-year term. 
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